MONDAY OCTOBER 31ST 3:30-5:30PM

MAIN STREET
ARDMORE, OK

HOSTED BY
ARDMORE MAIN STREET AUTHORITY

101 W. MAIN ST.
580.226.6246




Dear Community Leaders,

We need your help hosting our downtown Trick or Treat & TouchThe Truck. We would love to make this
event a community wide event. This event continues to grow each year and provides a safe place for
families to bring their children to Trick or Treat. We have recently added Touch the Truck, just another
feature to the event. This allows children to interact with different types of vehicles such as fire trucks,
ambulances, dump trucks, and more. We would love to continue to build on this event and have more
community partners join in on the fun of Halloween downtown in Ardmore's Depot District.

We would like to extend an invitation for you to set up a booth/table and hand out candy representing
your business/organization or bring a truck/vehicle to downtown for kids to interact with. We would
greatly appreciate your participation in our downtown Trick or Treat & Touch the Truck event!

If you choose to participate in Touch the Truck we ask that you arrive by 2:30pm so that we can have you
lined up and ready to go by 3:00pm. We suggest putting a sign out with your vehicle advertising your
business or organization. Suggested signage could say "Rent this dumptruck today call 226-xxxx," or just
a sign with your business name and info. | mean who doesn't love free advertising? This event brings in
no less then 3000 people and each year it has grown. What a great way to showcase your business!

Should you choose to handout candy we ask that you bring a table, chair, & candy/handouts & be set up
no later than 3:00pm. Location assignments will be given prior to the event and will be emailed out to
you. Location may also be given when you arrive at the event. We anticipate at least 3000 people at this
event something to consider when purchasing candy or handouts for your booth. Should you have more
guestions please do not hesitate to reach out to us via email or phone.

Thank you again for your participation in our Depot District Trick or Treat. This event would not continue
to grow without our communities participation. Thank you again for your participation and for donating

your time to our downtown community event!

We look forward to a fun Trick or Treat & Touch the Truck event!

Allison Meredith

General Manager

Ardmore Main Street Authority
admin@ArdmoreMainStreet.com
580.226.6246




